
December 12, 2012 Special Meeting 

Special Meeting of the Garfield Town Board  
Wednesday, December 12, 2012 -- 5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Special Meeting of the town electors to 
set the levy for 2013 to order Wednesday, December 12, 2012 at 5:45 p.m., 
full board present. Meeting notice verified. In addition to the board, electors 
present were Jackie Rindahl, Don Brasda, and Dave Gran.  
 
Dickinsen explained that the State has frozen the current levy, so the 
maximum levy we can set is $109,132. Dave Gran made a motion to set the 
town levy at $109,132, motion seconded by Jackie Rindahl. Motion carried 
unanimously, 8 yes, 0 no, 0 abstain. 
 
Motion to adjourn special meeting of the electors made by Lamoine Hanson, 
seconded by Bob Rindahl. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned.  
 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
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